GradLab Spring Quarter Meeting #1
Date: 04/08/2020
Zoom: Join URL: https://ucsc.zoom.us/j/641070834

Attendees:

1. WOC event update: see email forwarded from Rachel. Asking if can use money for
groceries/takeout to pair with a Zoom meeting

2. Other “fall” events - did anything actually happen?

3. Spring call for events? / Remote event possibilities?

4. Plans for next year?

5. GSC updates: we're considering restructuring the GSC thinking about what it is that we
actually want to do and how we want to do it. This will affect how we do programming --
do any of you want to be involved to explore this?


https://ucsc.zoom.us/j/641070834
https://ucsc.zoom.us/j/641070834

Email related to point 1, for reference:

From: Paulette Garcia Peraza <padegarc@ucsc.edu>
Date: Fri, Mar 27, 2020 at 5:45 PM

Subject: GradLab Funding for Spring

To: Rachel Neuman <rneuman@ucsc.edu>

Good evening Rachel,

I hope that you’re doing well during these difficult times. I’'m reaching out because a group that
I’'m a part of (WoC Community) received funding through GradLab. However with everything
that’s going on, we won'’t be able to use the funding for in-person meetings. For that reason | did
have a few questions about funding.

1) Is the funding still available for us to use this academic year?

2) If yes, we had a few alternative ways to use it. For example, we were thinking of possibly
using the funding to buy groceries and making a sort of pantry where we could then deliver
groceries to those in the group. This way if people are having trouble accessing/buying
groceries than we could help in that way and still build community. Another alternative was to
order food for takeout and deliver it to those in the group and pair it with a zoom get together
meeting. Would any of these options be possible to do with the funding since they still align with
what we had planned in our application?

Thank you very much,
Paulette Garcia Peraza, M.A.
PhD Developmental Psychology Student



